
ALLBB Board Members Election 

At the 2020 ALLBB General Membership Meeting (GMM) a new board of directors will be 
elected to guide the league through the 2019-20 season. They will serve until the next GMM 
in 2020. Many of the members of the current board are standing for election, however, we 
need volunteers for several open positions. 

The strength of any group is directly influenced by their members willing to volunteer for 
positions to support and guide the organization. We strongly encourage all adults involved with 
the ALLBB to consider running for and serving in some capacity on the ALLBB board. 

The positions highlighted in RED below have no current candidates running for election. 

Board Members to be elected: 

Position   Incumbent  Candidates for election or reelection 

President            Florian Schlehofer Standing for re-election 

Vice-President            Max Vögler  Standing for re-election 

Secretary       Stefi Ehlert  OPEN 

Registrar           Buck Chisolm      OPEN      

Treasurer               Anna Löhr-Freund Standing for re-election 

Player/Coach Coordinator Cameron Scott  Standing for re-election  

Parent Volunteer Coordinator Shannon Berlinicke   Standing for re-election 

Field Manager   Thomas Love  Standing for re-election 

Umpire Coordinator   Jackie Pocklington Standing for re-election 

Equipment Manager       Gregg Norgren  Standing for re-election 

 
Non-Board Positions to be elected: 
 
Position   Incumbents  
  
Auditors            Silke Tober & OPEN 
 
Voting delegates to SC-JFK Gregg Norgren, John Dillon, Cameron Scott, Jason Ablang, Buck 

Chisolm, Chris Purrington and Iris Kampf  
 

 


